NEWPORT MASONIC LODGE # 118
Stated Meeting, FEBRUARY 10, 2025 A.D., 6025 A.L.

Worshipful Master WB Al Rieder SR. Warden BR Marc Lovin
JR. Warden WB Hunter Pettit SR. Deacon RWB Frank Spevak
JR. Deacon WB John Barron Treasurer
Secretary BR Stephen Ingram SR. Steward
JR. Steward Marshall
Chaplain BR Tom Burbank Tyler WB John Koziol
LE.O
OPENING

Call to order at 706 PmM, opened lodge at 713 Pm in the 3 degree with 11 Brethren in attendance.
Pledge and Prayer recited.
INTRODUCTION OF GUESTS AND PAST MASTERS
completed
MINUTES, TREASURERS, BLDG REPORTS
January 13 2025, minutes approved
Treasurers report read and approved.
Bldg. is still standing; we have a toilet to be replaced
LODGE OF SORROW
Lodge of Sorrow for 2024 was closed with WB Jack Morehouse laying down his working tools.
2025 Lodge of Sorrow was opened.
COMMUNICATIONS
Audit to be completed by Marc Lovin, Hunter Pettit, Bob Bay, along with John Hawthorne and Steve
Ingram. Thank Yous were read from Friends in Need and Osman Auxiliary
PETITIONS

INVESTIGATIONS
NONE
COMMITTEE REPORTS
March 16" will be our Spring Pancake Breakfast will be handled by WB A| Rieder and WB John Barron
Garden in the Park will be on May 3
OLD BUSINESS
A credit Card will be issued to Secretary Steve Ingram by motion after much discussion
Still working on Bldg Insurance
We will be needing volunteer’s for projects this spring.
Railing to be installed in the East by Steve Ingram



Focus in a timely fashion
L.E.O.
Presentation done about what can we do to improve things in the lodge
CLOSING
Lodge was closed in due form and harmony at8:55 pm

Fraternally,

Stephen M. Inaram

Stephen M. lngram/Secretary
Newport Lodge #118

651-757-8046
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